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Memo 
To:   Parents and Southwest R-5 Employees 

From:  Tosha Tilford 

Regarding:   School Cancellation for SWRV School District (Friday, February 4, 2022)  

Date:   February 3, 2022 

 
The Southwest R-V School District is cancelled for tomorrow, Friday, February 4, 2022, due 
to inclement weather. Friday’s school cancellation will be counted as AMI Day #3, so 
students are to complete Friday’s assignments.  I found the following cartoon and laughed so 
I hoped to share a laugh with you too. 
 

 
 
I found this one and thought it was funny also.  I did have to edit the superintendent’s name. 
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Hopefully, the weekend will bring temperatures above freezing and some sun so that this can 
get melted off the roads so that we can be back in school on Monday.  I am sure that some of 
you are feeling like SpongeBob.   LOL 

 
 
Tomorrow is Friday. 

 
Have a great Friday and a wonderful weekend. 
Take care, Ms. Tilford  
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